
 

 

To All Chesley Curling Club Members           August 18, 2021 

As Summer winds down, we are now approaching another curling 

season.  Last season presented many challenges but we managed to 

continue to curl even if it wasn’t what we were used to.   

A big thank you to your Board of Directors who had many tough 

decisions to ensure our club and members remained safe. 

Our plan is to continue to curl this fall and we have put the wheels 

in motion to have an enjoyable curling season.  Stay tuned as we 

get ourselves organized. 

Your Board met recently and in order to conduct business, we need 

to have a meeting of the members.  Since the Annual General 

meeting did not occur in 2020 or 2021 we have decided to call for a 

meeting this September 12 at the new Pavillion at the Chesley 

Community Park.  We will be able to have a social visit as well as 

conduct the business that needs to be dealt with including 

elections. 

We are suggesting from 3 to 6 pm which will include a time for 

social, business and a light meal.  Please plan to attend and reply to 

this email your intentions.  Your spouse is welcome to join you at a 

cost of $7 (if not a member)  If numbers are too high to meet health 

guidelines we will need to limit it to members only. 


